
 

 

 

 

 

BURLINGTON DOWNTOWN PARKING PLAN  

 

The City of Burlington is starting a Downtown Parking Plan!   

Burlington is evolving from a suburban community 

to a city. The city is changing, especially in our 

downtown. As more residents and businesses move 

to Burlington, this impacts how we choose to get 

around. Parking plays a crucial role in this. Where 

you can park, for how long and how much it costs 

determines if you walk, cycle, take transit, drive or 

ride share.  

The City has retained Stantec to undertake the 

Burlington Downtown Parking Plan, which will help 

us determine future parking needs that support 

growth and land use in the downtown area. Having 

a strategic downtown parking plan will result in 

better parking options and financial sustainability. 

Public engagement and stakeholder consultation is 

vital. Opportunities for involvement and input will be 

provided throughout the project and include public 

information centers, and engagement workshops 

with targeted stakeholders. Details on each public 

information centre will be provided in a separate 

notice and posted to our project website.   

Sign-up to the project website at www.getinvolvedburlington.ca/dtparking to get project notifications, learn 

more about the study, and participate in future engagement activities.  

We want to hear about your experiences parking downtown and invite you to fill out the online survey on our 

website. Comments are welcome throughout the project, if you have any questions, please email 

dtparking@burlington.ca or contact:  

Kaylan Edgcumbe, C.E.T. 
Manager, Integrated Mobility 
Transportation Services, Public Works 
426 Brant St., PO Box 5013 
Burlington ON L7R 3Z6 
kaylan.edgcumbe@burlington.ca 
 

This notice was first issued on September 16, 2024.  

*Information collected will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection Privacy Act. With the 

exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.  
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